
Town of Stoddard
Planning Board

Gould House – 7PM
March 10, 2020

Minutes

Pledge

Roll Call:
Present – Jane McOsker – Chair, Paul Crosby – Vice Chair, Chris Madden – 
Selectmen Representative, Vickie Williams and Harry Power – Alternate
Excused – George Davenport

– Harry Power moved to the table to replace Excused George 
Davenport.

Minutes of February 4, 2020 – Approved. Paul motioned, Chris seconded. 
Motion carried.

Correspondence:
– Budget
– 26th Annual Spring Planning & Zoning conference May 30 2020, 8am 

to 4pm, registration starts April 2020. Jane, Paul, Chris & Vickie all 
showed interest in going. Vickie will check back last week of March 
and register all who want to go.

Unfinished Business:
– Master Plan introductions being worked on. The Planning Board will 

continue working on the Master Plan.
– The Planning Board has proposed a referendum for the Town Meeting,

this question will help with the Master Plan.
– The following question will be voted on at the Annual Town Meeting. 

“Article 28 – Shall the town vote to encourage the Planning Board to 
better define and clarify allowable home businesses for all districts 
within the Community Planning Ordinance, and bring to the voters in 
2021 changes based on their recommendations and public input. This 
is a non-binding article intended to obtain a sense from the voters 
present at the 2020 Annual Town Meeting.”

Meeting Adjourned 7:27 PM

Submitted Vickie Williams – Secretary Planning Board


